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Two-day activities in Paris, welcomed by the counterparts of Energy Regulatory 

Commission of France  

On January 31 and February 2 2023, ERE Chairman accompanied with ERE Board Members and 
the Secretary General, were invited from – the Regulatory Commission for Energy of France, in a 
bilateral meeting to recognize CRE mission. The visit of ERE delegation is in continuation of the 
meeting held by the French Regulator in Tirana on 2021 in the framework of the project financed 
by the French Agency for Development, part of power sector reform. 

During this activity the participants met Mrs. Wargon CRE President and the Commissioner Ivan 
Faucheux, with whom they discussed above all about the power sector of both countries, the 
organization of the Regulators, the role of ERE and CRE in international organizations such as 
MEDREG, ECRB, ERRA, CEER etc. 

At the meeting was discussed 
about the crisis on power sector 
in Europe and how it has affected 
in the European power system 
and our region, as well as the 
challenges in the future of the 
Regulators in the framework of 
energy transition. 

During this activity was held a 
meeting with the Transmission 
System Operator of France RTE 
and a visit to the National 
Dispatch Center for electricity as 
well as RTE role on ENTSO-e 
and the cooperation with the 
TSO in Regional working 
groups. 

At the end of the meetings, it was agreed to follow the cooperation between the two regulators in 
common interest areas for both parties as well as to continue the visit exchange of the Regulator’s 
staff. 
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